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Dear Parents, 
 
School Photographs 
We are in the process of arranging for the children 
to have their photos taken in school.  Date to be 
confirmed, more information to be sent home 
soon. 
 
Join Our Team!  Lunchtime Play Assistants Needed 
We're looking for enthusiastic and caring individu-
als to join our Play Team as Lunchtime Play Assis-
tants. If you're passionate about encouraging ac-
tive play, supporting children’s social develop-
ment, and helping create a fun, safe environment, 
we want to hear from you! 
Key Responsibilities: 
·Supervise and engage with children during 
lunchtime play 
·Promote positive play and inclusion 
·Ensure safety and well-being of students 
If you're ready to make a difference and help  
children thrive, please contact the office or speak 
with Mrs Dunn.  
 
Girls’ Football 
Please note that from Wednesday 19th March 
Girls’ Football will finish at 4.15pm. 
 
Literature Lane 
Well done to 1J who have made a fabulous start to 
our 'Literature Lane' area.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lenten Bazaar  
On Thursday 3rd April our school will be hosting a 
Lenten Bazaar! The bazaar is a marketplace where 
we will be hoping to fundraise as much as possible 
for CAFOD but we need your help! We are looking 
for family or friends of All Saints who are willing to 
donate time, resources or talents to help support us 
in this cause. Do you: Have items that could be do-
nated as raffle prizes? Have a talent for baking 
and would like to contribute to our baked goods 
stall? Have crafts or other items that you could sell 
at your own stall - donating a percentage of your 
profits to our charitable cause? Have used books 
that you could donate to a book sale stall? Have 
gently used toys that could be donated to a toy 
stall? Have time to give to help run a stall at our 
bazaar on 3rd April after school? If so, please email 
Mrs Dunn j.dunn@allsaintsanfield.co.uk to discuss 
ways that you can get involved.  
 
LFC Mascot 
Well sone to Archie who was mascot for Liverpool 
last weekend. 
 

News 



 
Golden Wellie and Golden Brush Award  
Well done to the winners of our Golden Wellie and 
Golden Brush Awards. 
The golden brush award is for a pupil who has 
helped out cleaning up after lunch time play. 
The golden wellie award is for a pupil who has 
played well with other children and been creative 
in their play.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
World in One City  
Our Year 3 and 4 enjoyed the World in One City con-
cert at the Philharmonic on Monday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
It is important that your child is on time for school 
each day, so that they can benefit from a full day’s 
education.  
A reminder that holidays during school time are 
not authorised whatever the circumstances and a 
local authority fine will be issued. If you do take 
your child on holiday, please inform us before you 
go as it could become a safeguarding issue if we 
cannot contact you.  
Please report any absences before 9.00am via 
Seesaw or telephone call.  If you have any difficul-
ties getting your child to school and especially 
around lateness please contact Mrs Kelly. 
If you are taking your child out of school during 
the school day, you must show a letter/email/  
appointment card.  Please do your best to make 
appointments outside of school hours.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Absence Reporting  - Seesaw 
When reporting an absence please make sure you 
select both the 'Absence Reporting' and 'School  
Office' options as well as your class teacher.   
This will ensure the right staff are receiving the 
information needed and you are not being  
contacted unnecessarily.   
If you are sharing information regarding  
collection of a child or appointments they may 
have, please make sure you select the 'School  
Office' option as well as your class teacher.   
Thank you! 
 
Supervision After School Hours 
We would like to remind you of our after-school 
supervision policy to ensure the safety and well-
being of all our students. Please be aware that 
there is no supervision available for children after 
the end of the school day. It is important that all 
children are picked up promptly at the end of their 
school day. 
For safety reasons, any child who is not collected 
by 3:45 PM will be placed in our Night Owls provi-
sion.  This ensures that all children are supervised  
in a safe environment until they can be picked up. 
Please note that there is a £10 charge for this ser-
vice, which will be billed to parents. 
We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that 
all children are picked up on time and that our 
school remains a safe and secure place for every-
one.   
Thank you for your understanding and support. 



  



 

Prayer and Liturgy 
 

Second Sunday of Lent 
 
This week, we hear about Jesus’ special love for those who are poor, hungry, sad or badly treated. 
Let’s think a bit more about this.  
 
 
A reading from the holy Gospel according to Luke   6:17, 20-26 
 
When Jesus had come down from the hill with the apostles, he stood on a level place with a large 
number of his disciples. A large crowd of people was there from all over Judea and from Jerusalem 
and from the coast cities of Tyre and Sidon; 
 Jesus looked at his disciples and said, 
“Happy are you poor;    the Kingdom of God is yours! 
“Happy are you who are hungry now;    you will be filled! 
“Happy are you who weep now;     you will laugh! 
“Happy are you when people hate you, reject you, insult you, and say that you are evil, all because of 
the Son of Man! Be glad when that happens and dance for joy, because a great reward is kept for you 
in heaven. For their ancestors did the very same things to the prophets. 
“But how terrible for you who are rich now;     you have had your easy life! 
“How terrible for you who are full now;     you will go hungry! 
“How terrible for you who laugh now;     you will mourn and weep! 
“How terrible when all people speak well of you; their ancestors said the very same things about the 
false prophets.” 
 
Jesus talks to the disciples, saying that some of the people will end up happy, while other people 
will not. Can you remember some of the people who he said would be happy?  
Jesus says those who are poor will be happy, because the kingdom of God belongs to them.  
Jesus says those who are hungry will be happy, they will have enough to eat. 
Jesus says those who cry will be happy, their tears will change to laughter.  
Jesus says those who are hated and badly treated for believing in him will be happy, because they 
will be rewarded in heaven. 
Can you remember who Jesus says wouldn’t be happy and why not? 
Jesus says those who are rich have everything they need now, and so do not need the gifts of 
heaven. 
Jesus says those who have more than enough food now, will go hungry, and that those who 
laugh will be filled with sadness. 
It can seem strange to us that it is those who are poor, or hungry, or even those who are sad, that 
Jesus says will be happiest. And it can seem very strange that Jesus says that those who are rich 
and happy with lots to eat will end up sad. It seems a bit upside down, doesn’t it? 
So, why do you think Jesus said these things? 
It’s not Jesus’ thinking that’s upside down. It’s ours. He doesn’t want us to think that the only way 
we can be happy is to have lots of money and all the best toys and latest stuff. 
Jesus loves all people, but he has a special love for people who are poor, hungry, sad or picked on. 
And he asks us to be the same.  
We are called to do what we can to help all people in our world to be happy. What do you think we 
can do to help people who are poor, hungry, sad, or treated badly by others?  
We can share what we have, we can comfort them. We can stick up for them and try to change 
the world to make it fairer for all people.  
What will you do this week if you see someone who is sad, hungry or hurt?  
 
 

God of love,  
open our hearts to others,  
that we may bring comfort  
to those who are sad,  
and share what we have  
with those who are in need.  
Amen. 



 

 

 

Stars of The Week 

 
Anthony - R1 - for impressing us this week with his phonics skills 

Neve - R1 - for a fantastic wanted poster based on the story 'What the Lady Bird Heard'  
Harper - R2 - for trying extra hard in her phonics 

Mya - R2 - for kindness and sharing in class 
 

Ava - 1J - for giving 100% in all she does 
Cece - 1J - for trying really hard with her writing 

Leo - 1J - for demonstrating a good understanding of chronology in History 
Reuben  - 1F - for amazing work in phonics  

Noah - 1F - for trying really hard writing his story  
 

Ned Harris-King - 3P - for excellent work in Phonics 
Harper - 3P - for amazing effort in Spellings 

 
Mia Carrodus - 4B - for an excellent timeline of the Titanic 

Harry Walker - 4B - for consistent hard work with fractions  
 

Alan - 5F– for always showing great listening skills 
 

Harry J - 6H- for outstanding work in guided reading 
Lorrie - 6H- for improved work in Maths and English  

 
Lucas - Firefly Class - for taking turns with his friends when playing games  

Carmen - Butterfly Class - for swimming in the deep end during the class swimming lesson  


